

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING

OF THE FIFTY LAKES CITY COUNCIL 

August 18th, 2025
The Special Meeting of the Fifty Lakes City Council was held on Monday, August 18th 2025, at the city hall at 9:00 am.  The following officers were present: Gary Staples, Mayor; Toni Buchite, Juan Cabrera, Randy Zeigler, Council Members; Ann Raph, City Clerk; Chester Borntreger, Maintenance Supervisor.  Absent: Mark Bradley.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
The purpose of the meeting is to review the 2025 budget, discuss brushing on the north side of city hall and resurfacing the bar/city hall parking lot.  
MOTION MADE BY MR. CABRERA AND SECONDED BY MR. ZEIGLER TO REMOVE ALL BRUSH ON THE NORTH SIDE OF THE CITY HALL/BAR BUILDING.  When polled: All members voted aye.  Motion carried.  (Mr. Bradley absent) 
Council reviewed one bid for sealcoating of the city hall/bar parking lot and Town Hall Road including striping of lines in this parking lot and the handicap spots at the park.  Discussion held on waiting until spring for the parking lot but the need to stripe the park handicap spots.  Mr. Borntreger will look at products and stencils to stripe the park handicap spots.  

Council reviewed the preliminary 2026 budget.  Discussion held on capital building funds, fire department pension, park expenses, maintenance and city office wages.  Council would like to keep the total tax levy the same as 2025 in the amount of $764,975.  
MOTION MADE BY MAYOR STAPLES AND SECONDED BY MS. BUCHITE TO ADJOURN.  Meeting adjourned at 9:40 AM.








________________________





                       Ann M. Raph, Clerk/Treasurer


